Subject: DTE-led group accused of misleading public on natural gas — Planet Detroit

From: Rita Mitchell

Sent: Friday, May 3, 2024 9:33 AM

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>

Subject: DTE-led group accused of misleading public on natural gas — Planet Detroit

Dear planning Commissioners,

Your May 7 agenda includes a request to amend the agreement with the Southtown Development that will allow the
installation of highly questionable technology for energy generation. | am forwarding this article for your information and
ask that you take the risk of gas leaks and unproven carbon capture in your decision to amend the agreement.

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fplanetdetroit.org%2F2024%2F05%2Fnatural-gas-
dte-american-gas-
association%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cplanning%40a2gov.org%7C5ae74c7a4537448b553108dc6b7585ca%7C48afa5856375
4170b9d1e9¢568bb92f3%7C0%7C0%7C638503399745360172%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8ey)WljoiMC4wLjAwMDAI
LCJQljoiV2IuMzIiLCIBTil6lk1ThaWwiLCIXVCI6MNn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7 C&sdata=HntshVgPPYaqSw37AKvY%2FIqrOkTbh2T3
Kf5RIw9vZs20%3D&reserved=0

Thank you,

Rita Mitchell
Chair, Environmental Commission, writing for myself



